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   	Please note, the car park is for authorised staff only.
PLEASE DO NOT RISK USING AS A THROUGHFARE AT ANY TIME
Please do not use mobiles in school.		No dogs permitted on site
                                                                                                                Newsletter  -  19 July 2019
Please remember to view the school calendar/website for further information

Our Catholic Mission
A big thank you to Fr Michael Dolman for celebrating the Leaver’s Mass with us on Tuesday.

Parish Mass/Children’s Liturgy
The parish newsletter or website www.romancatholiclichfield.co.uk contains information about Masses and other church notices. 
Mass Times: 	6pm Saturday @ SS Peter & Paul
(with Children’s Liturgy)

8.30am Sunday @ Holy Cross 
(with Children’s Liturgy) 

11am Sunday @ SS Peter & Paul
(with Children’s Liturgy)

Attendance
Congratulations to Y3 - the class with the highest attendance of 98.4%.

Goodbye
Today we say Goodbye and Good Luck to our Y6 Leavers it was a wonderful yet emotional assembly this morning. We have loved watching you all grow in to the amazing people you are today – stay amazing!

We also say farewell to Emelia Z and Imogen K who will be attending new schools in September. We wish you well.

Summer Reading Challenge
Don’t forget to sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge!

Please encourage your child to complete the Summer Reading Challenge over the summer break, we have been pipped to the post the last three years and it would be lovely to bring the title back to St Joseph’s this year. 

Send us a photo of your child reading over the summer for our reading display in the Learning Hub.








Term Dates
Dates for the new term are now on the school website and you received a copy through the app this week. 

Thank You
All staff would like to say a big thank you for all their wonderful gifts, we are very grateful for the show of appreciation.

Building Fund
Your contributions to the building fund have enabled us to secure funding from the diocese. During the summer holidays, new flooring is being laid in Y3 and Y4 classrooms and the heating system in school is being updated. We have to contribute 10% of the cost and this has been done by your contributions – many thanks.  Please do have a look at the short video that has been added to the Parents tab on the school website under Building Fund and also on the Governors page of the website.

Top tips for online safety
Unsure how to keep your child safe online? Take a look here https;//nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/wake-up-Wednesday 

And Finally
May I wish you all a fabulous summer break, whether you are staying here or travelling further afield. I would like to extend to you my sincere thanks for your thoughts and prayers this half term. I also thank you for your continuous support of St. Joseph’s which I am sure I will be able to count upon again next year. St. Joseph’s continues to go from strength to strength and really is a great place to be!

Every blessing
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs D McLeary
Headteacher
[image: C:\Users\dmcle3464\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\4M4BYRRU\Happy-Holidays-2[1].png]


_____________________________________________________________________________________
Cherry Orchard, Lichfield, WS14 9AN                        	Website address:  http://www.stjosephslichfield.org.uk
Tel: 01543 263505	Twitter: @StJoesLichfield
image2.png
Happy HM@yS@





image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg




